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I am writing in support of the Factory Farm Moratorium bill.  The very large factory 

farms are detrimental to small farmers and residents living near them due to the 

degradation of water and air quality emitted by these farms.  In addition, these factory 

farms are large polluters of greenhouse gases.  Finally, the farms often have cruel 

and unhealthy living conditions for the confined animals.  It is time for us to be more 

humane to the animals that help sustain us.  More work needs to be done to regulate 

these operations.  Thank you. 


